Community Outreach Subcommittee
Minutes, July 11

Present: Carol Golden, Linda Mather, Roger Shatzkin, Mimi Omiecinski, Teri Mclintire

Teri reported on the plans for the celebration. Among the assumptions for the event are that it is
revenue neutral, that it will focus on Princeton residents and families, and that is will recognize the
importance of this milestone. It is planned for the late afternoon of 12/31/12.

It will start at Witherspoon Building with a basket drawing and then proceed as a parade to Palmer
Square. Events at the Square include brief comments from key officials together with a video
presentation. The party will feature Consoli-Cakes. The event will be closed by the new mayor and
council.

The Subcommittee agreed to draft a resolution supporting the Celebration for consideration at the joint
meeting of the governing bodies on 7/30/12.

The Subcommittee approved the media policy to be presented to the TTF.

Roger and Bill are continuing to work with members of the TTF and Joe (CGR) on the format and design

of a six month report and/or a financial report.

The next meeting is scheduled for 7/25 at 8:30 AM in the West Conference Room of Borough Hall.



